
  
  
 
 
 
 
TO:  Zoning Board Members 
  Consultants and Staff 
 
FROM: Lisa Komjati 
  Zoning Board Secretary 

   
SUBJECT: MEETING CANCELLATIONS  
 
DATE:  February 27, 2020 
 
 
The following regularly scheduled meetings of the West Windsor Township Zoning 
Board have been cancelled:   
 
    March 5, 2020 
    March 26, 2020 
     
    
The next meeting of the Zoning Board will be April 2, 2020.  
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	FROM: Lisa Komjati
	Zoning Board Secretary

